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ORCA APPOINTS DENNIS FITZGERALD TO ITS BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
 

JULY 31, 2009 CNSX Symbol: OP 
 
 

Orca Power Corp. (the “Company” or “Orca”) is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr. Dennis 
Fitzgerald to its board of directors.  Mr. Fitzgerald has over 33 years of experience in the energy sector, 
most of that with a large energy consumer in the pulp and paper manufacturing industry.  He is currently 
an independent consultant serving industrial, utility and IPP clients in energy conservation, power 
acquisition, rate design and contract management areas.  He is a frequent contributor to energy forums 
and serves on several energy-related stakeholder committees. 
 
The Company has granted 80,000 stock options exercisable at $0.10 per share to Mr. Fitzgerald.  The 
options vest quarterly in equal parts over a period of two years.  
 
Mr. Rob Fiorvento and Mr. Gary Schroeder have resigned from the board of directors of the Company. 
The Company thanks Mr. Fiorvento and Mr. Schroeder for their service and dedication. 
 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 
 
“Patrick Lavin” 
President 
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